
SHL Symposium and SRF Intended Use Plan News

State Hygienic Laboratory Symposium Notice

The State Hygienic Laboratory (SHL) Laboratory Symposium scheduled for September
24, 2020 has been canceled. 

SRF IUP Applications Now Being Accepted Electronically

Intended Use Plan (IUP) Applications for the Clean Water State Revolving Fund
(CWSRF) and the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) are now being
accepted electronically. Mailed application packets are still being accepted but electronic
submission is the preferred method of receipt.

The signed IUP application and all supporting documentation can be submitted to the
following email address: srf-iup@dnr.iowa.gov.

The IUP applications can be found at www.iowasrf.com or on the DNR website at the
following locations:

Clean Water SRF Intended Use Plan Application

Drinking Water SRF Intended Use Plan Application

Questions regarding IUP application submission should be directed to Theresa Enright,
SRF Coordinator, at theresa.enright@dnr.iowa.gov 

FY 2021 Intended Use Plan Ready for Public Review
The Fiscal Year 2021 Intended Use Plan (IUP) for the Clean Water State Revolving Fund
(CWSRF) and the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) are now available for
public review and comment at the following locations:

Clean Water SRF

Drinking Water SRF

The IUPs cover the period of July 1, 2020 - June 30, 2021.  Public comments are
welcome.  Draft project lists are also available for review. 

A public hearing is scheduled for Thursday, May 14, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. via conference
call. Participants should use the following call-in information to participate:

PHONE: 1-575-518-3054, PIN: 495 460 618 #

Written comments will be accepted through Thursday, May 21, 2020.
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It is anticipated that the Iowa Environmental Protection Commission will act on the IUPs
at their June 16, 2020 meeting.

Questions and written comments should be directed to Theresa Enright, SRF
Coordinator, at theresa.enright@dnr.iowa.gov.
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